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The following message was emailed to parents of all Duval County school students. Hopefully yours received that email. Read it now, and then reply to the prompt (the bold and underlines are mine…):
Parents, please emphasize to your student that they must work to their potential to be successful. Per the Duval County Public Schools Pupil Progression Plan adopted from the state of Florida, students must successfully pass their courses to be promoted to the next grade. We are exempt from state assessments; however, the requirements for promotion are the same on the virtual platform. It is imperative that students attend all classes, participate in class, and complete all assignments to the best of their abilities. Teachers are available during their class times and office hours to assist your student. We are in the last quarter of the school year; students have time to finish strong. The main goal is the success of your student.
 In summary, students must earn passing grades and earn the minimum number of credits in their courses for secondary promotion. Students will not be automatically promoted because of COVID-19.

Prompt: Keeping this statement in mind, how have you treated Duval Home Room differently from school when we were in the classroom? What grade would you like to receive in this class? How will you finish the year in order to achieve that grade?

